
 
(SCIENCE. TECHNOLOGY. ENGINEERING. MATH) 

 
Girls will visit labs and engage in activities that line up with research 
being done at the University of Denver and within STEM fields. The 
members of  the Pioneer Leadership Program, Society of Physics 

Students, and Women in Computing invite you to come put the femme 
in STEM!  

 
ON: ​April 30th 10-3pm 

AT: ​University of Denver, Sturm Hall 
FOR:​ Girls aged 9-13 

 
Please email ​femminstem@gmail.com​ ​or visit our website at 

femmeinstem.org​ to register. 

mailto:femminstem@gmail.com

